NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
FOR PROPOSED ENTERPRISE ZONE ORDINANCE AND
NOMINATION OF QUALIFIED BUSINESS

DATE OF HEARING: February 14, 2023 TIME: 1:00 PM
PLACE: City Council Chambers, 3rd Floor in City Hall at 601 S. Buchanan, Amarillo, Texas 79101

Notice is hereby given that the City Council of the City of Amarillo will conduct a public hearing on February 14,
2023 beginning at 1:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 601 S. Buchanan, Amarillo,
Texas 79101, to consider comments concerning the proposed adoption of an ordinance electing to participate in
the Texas Enterprise Zone Program and nominating the qualified business known as “Producer Owned Beef,
LLC” operating at the business site located between Interstate 40, Parsley Road, Highway 287, and FM 1912 in
east Amarillo, Texas, to the Economic Development and Tourism division of the Governor's Office as a Triple
Jumbo Enterprise Project.

Proposed tax or other incentives that may be offered by the City of Amarillo to qualified businesses under the
ordinance will be discussed.

All interested parties are encouraged to attend the hearing and present their views.
FOR DETAILED INFORMATION CALL PLANNING DEPARTMENT 806/378-6290

Posted to the City’s website and to the front kiosk at City Hall this 2nd day of February 2023.

Amarillo City Hall is accessible to individuals with disabilities through its main entry on the south side of the building. An
access ramp leading to the main entry is located at the southwest corner of the building. Parking spaces for individuals with
disabilities are available in the south parking lot. City Hall is equipped with restroom facilities, communications equipment and
elevators that are accessible. Individuals with disabilities who require special accommodations or a sign language interpreter
must make a request with the City Secretary within two (2) business days of the meeting by telephoning 806/378-3013 or the
City TDD number at 378-4229.



